
 

 

 

Call to Former Peacekeepers 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 12, Tsothóhrha/December 2019)  
 
The Kahnawake Peacekeepers will be paying tribute to former Peacekeeper Chief 
Warren Lahache by marching at his funeral on Friday, December 13th, and are 
putting out a call to all past members, uniform and civilian, to march with them.  
 
Those wishing to participate are asked to present themselves at the Poissant Deer 
Funeral Home at 11am that morning. 
 
If there are any questions, please contact Corporal John Dee Delormier by email at 
john.delormier@kmpk.ca. 
 
Warren Lahache served with the Kahnawake Peacekeepers over a twenty-five-
year career as a Patrolman, Corporal, Assistant Chief, and Chief.  He passed away 
on Sunday, December 8, 2019. 
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Jody Diabo 
Assistant Chief Peacekeeper 
Kahnawake Mohawk Peacekeepers 
(450) 632-6505 


